DAWN TREADER CHRISTIAN SCHOOL

NARNIA NEWS





Dear Dawn Treader Christian School Community, We are thrilled to share with you the highlights of our recent events, each one a testament to the vibrant spirit and rich diversity of our school community.

Open House:

A Warm Welcome to New Families Our Open House event was a resounding success! It was a pleasure to open our doors and hearts to new parents and students eager to embark on their educational journey with us. The event was filled with excitement as families explored our classrooms, engaged with teachers and staff, and discovered the myriad opportunities awaiting them at Dawn Treader Christian School.

April 1-5 Easter/Spring Break

April 24 5th-8th Grade Philadelphia Trip

April 29th-May 3rd Standardized Testing

2024-2025 SCHOOL ENROLLMENT OPEN REGISTER TODAY



To our new families: WELCOME!

We are delighted to have you join our close-knit community, and we look forward to building meaningful connections as we partner in the growth and development of your children.



MONTH OF FEBRUARY HIGHLIGHT JUILLIARD TRIP

The Dawn Treader Christian School
Ensemble had the chance to visit
Juilliard School, where they immersed
themselves in the world of music.
During the visit, they learned about
many educational opportunities in
music. It was an eye-opening
experience that inspired them and
made them even more passionate
about their musical journey, setting
them up for future success.

SOME OF THE STUDENT RESPONSES WERE:

"Being at Juilliard High School for the first time was amazing...I had a bunch of fun. The most memorable part was the auditions." Yanai Goodwin, 8th Grade

'Overall it was an amazing experience and I'd love to do it again. This helped me to keep pursuing my dream, and keep my head up no matter what." Gabriella Rivera, 7th Grade

"This trip to Juilliard was a wonderful experience that I will cherish...I have honestly been encouraged to pursue growing as a singer." Dajanae Thompson, 8th Grade

SCIENCE FAIR:

UNLEASHING CREATIVITY AND CURIOSITY

We hosted our annual Science Fair, a showcase of innovation and imagination, as our students dazzled us with their projects and experiments. Covering a range of subjects from biology and chemistry to physics and environmental science, each exhibit showcased the endless curiosity and cleverness of our budding scientists.

We extend our heartfelt appreciation to all the students who participated, as well as to the dedicated teachers, and staff who supported them along the way. Your hard work and enthusiasm inspire us all to reach for the stars and pursue our passions fearlessly.



MARCH STUDENT OF THE MONTH

K- Noah Rosado

1st-Camila Perez

2nd-JayJohn Clarke

3rd-Chayce Clarke

4th- Aniyah West

5th- Yarelyn Arcasi

6th-Faith Cervantes

7th-Gabriella Rivera

8th-Michael Espino

PARTNER WITH DTCS

dawntreaderchristian.org/donate